
7. BAKER STREET - GIVE WAY SIGN

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Malcolm Taylor, Area Engineer

Corporate Plan Output:  Signals Signs and Shelters 9.5.94

The purpose of this report is to seek Board approval to formalise the Give Way sign in
Baker Street at the intersection with New Brighton Road.

The proposal to construct a traffic island on Baker Street was in response to residents
concerns about traffic safety at the intersection, as shown in the North New Brighton
Neighbourhood Improvement Plan.  A pamphlet explaining the proposed work was
distributed to residents in September 1999.  This work was completed in June 2000.

It is now appropriate to formalise the installation of the Give Way sign.

Recommendation: That the Board approve the installation of a “Give Way” sign in
Baker Street at its intersection with New Brighton Road.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the aforementioned recommendation be adopted.


